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Dear Thunder SC Members, 

We are proud to announce our partnership with MedStar Sports Medicine.  

For more than a quarter-century, the experts at MedStar Sports Medicine have been 

treating Maryland's athletes and active adults. From little leaguers and high school 

athletes to pros, weekend warriors and seniors, their specialists bring their 

understanding of sports medicine to treating common injuries and conditions. At 

MedStar Sports Medicine, most of the sports medicine specialists are former athletes 

themselves and understand the frustration of being sidelined after an injury. 

As the official medical team of the Baltimore Ravens, MedStar Sports Medicine offers 

the region's best in sports medicine, doctors, services and the latest in medical rehab 

and technology. 

What sets apart the people who make up the MedStar Sports Medicine team is their 

level of experience in treating athletes and their dedication to understanding all 

aspects of sports injuries, including researching injury causes and prevention and 

developing new innovations for more efficient treatment and rehabilitation. 

With this partnership we would like to the provide best possible experience for our 

players; prevent them from injuries; provide qualified experts when to help in the 

recovery process from potential injuries; building trust to establishing relationships, 

creating awareness, gaining feedback, and achieving results. 

Thunder SC by becoming an affiliated partnership with MedStar Sports Medicine will 

join clubs and organization such as the Baltimore Ravens, the Baltimore Blast, 

Arundel Soccer Association, etc. 

On Monday, September 28 at the Clubwide trainings we will introduce our 

official contact person, Tim Happel, with MedStar Sports Medicine. Materials 

about the physicians and specialty programs will be provided and be available to 

speak with parents.   


